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Gresham Police Investigating Shooting 

 
RELEASE DATE:  Jan. 20, 2025 

CONTACT PERSON: On Duty PIO 

CASE NUMBER:  25-2826  

 

Gresham, Ore.— Detectives are investigating an early morning Northeast neighborhood shooting. 

 

 

Officers with the Gresham Police Department responded to reports of a shooting in the 2800 block of 

NE Rene Ave., just before 3:30 a.m.  They found one person who had been shot and determined the 

suspect/s fled the scene prior to their arrival.  Officers and medical personnel provided treatment at the 

scene.  The victim was transported to an area hospital and is being treated for life-threatening injuries.   

 

Detectives with the Gresham Police Department were assigned to investigate the shooting.  

 

Anyone with information about this case is urged to contact Detective Pick at 

justin.pick@greshamoregon.gov or Detective Hardy at matthew.hardy@greshamoregon.gov and 

reference case number 25-2826. 
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